
The PD team is currently working hard to prepare for our Summer Conference. Stay tuned for
regular updates! Please keep June 7, 2024 open !!

Please complete this short survey to help us plan for our June 7th summer conference:

Link: https://form.jotform.com/233005137291043

The National conference is coming up fast in March. See the link below for more information.

https://form.jotform.com/233005137291043


CEC 2024 Convention & Expo
EXHIBIT, SPONSOR, and ADVERTISE at the World's Largest Expo of Special Education! For nearly
75 years, companies that focus on special and gifted education have been participating in the CEC
Annual Convention & Expo. Join us March 13-16, 2024 as we showcase this annual event in San
Antonio, TX.

 cecconvention.org

January 10, 2024 7:00pm via Zoom - please feel free to join us!
https://osu.zoom.us/j/94390513550?pwd=ckErclhNbnQrS21kWWJTdTBuaVFpZz09

March 14-16, 2024 National Conference in San Antonio, Texas

Do2learn provides thousands of free pages with social skills and behavioral regulation activities
and guidance, learning songs and games, communication cards, academic material, and transition
guides for employment and life skills. In addition, we offer premier products including View2do,
JobTIPS, and books for purchase.

Do2Learn: Educational Resources for Special Needs
picture communication cards, songs, games and learning activities for autism, aspergers, fetal
alcohol syndrome and disabilities

 do2learn.com

https://cecconvention.org/
https://osu.zoom.us/j/94390513550?pwd=ckErclhNbnQrS21kWWJTdTBuaVFpZz09
https://do2learn.com/


Opportunities for Ohioans with Disabilities (OOD) is a resource that our district uses for many of
our students. Once our students begin transition plans at age 14, we begin inviting our OOD
representative to all IEP meetings. This begins a relationship with the families as well as the
student.
More information can be found at ood.ohio.gov

If there is anything that you would like to see in the Newsletter or if you would not like to receive
Newsletter emails,, please feel free to email me at
hoconnor@claymontschools.org
Thank you,
Heather O'Connor

Heather OConnor
Heather is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters

http://ood.ohio.gov/
mailto:hoconnor@claymontschools.org

